
Minutes of FEC-9 meeting, October 25, 2006 
 



language is vague about the membership. FEC’s recommendation was that the members 
of the commission are students, appointed by SGA either ex officio and/or from 
willingness-to-serve forms, with the exception of the one faculty member on the 
commission.  
 
5. It was proposed that the Committee of Committees meeting take place on the 14th of 
December, after classes end. The proposal was met with prolonged, stormy applause.  


